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LANE CLOSURES
Monday, Jan. 23
9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Northbound Van Buren Blvd. at Rutile St.,  
outside lane

•	 The outside northbound lane on  
	 Van Buren Blvd. will be closed just north  
	 and south of the intersection with Rutile St. 
•	 Motorists may turn right onto Rutile St.  
	 from the middle lane. 

Lane closures are planned on northbound Van Buren Boulevard at  
Rutile Street, weather permitting.

Tuesday and Wednesday, Jan. 24 and 25
9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Northbound Van Buren Blvd. at Rutile St., 
left turn lane
 
•	 The left turn lane will be closed on Van Buren Blvd. 	
	 at the intersection with Rutile St. 
•	 Vehicles may continue northbound and make a 		
	 U-turn at Belgrave Ave. or turn left at Belgrave Ave., 	
	 turn left onto Bain St. and left onto Galena St. 

The closures are necessary to 
complete electrical work in  
the intersection. 

Please reduce speed and travel 
with caution through the  
intersection. 
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KEY
Lane Closed Mon., Jan.23 
Lane closed, NO left turn 
Tues./Wed., Jan. 23-24 
 


